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February 25, 2010 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard  

Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Docket No. 07-035-T14 - Solar Photovoltaic Incentive Program (Schedule 107) 

Annual Report for Program Year 2009 
 
In Docket No. 07-035-T14, the Commission directed Rocky Mountain Power (“the Company”) 
to provide an annual report on the Solar Photovoltaic Incentive Program to the Commission, 
Division, Office and DSM Advisory Group no later than March 1st through the duration of the 
program’s five-year pilot term. The report is to contain, at a minimum, information on completed 
projects, program expenditures and recommendations for the upcoming year. 
 
Rocky Mountain Power has been working with the program administrator, Ecos Consulting, to 
gather and compile project information necessary to complete the 2009 report from customers 
who participated in the 2009 program. Program participants have until January 31st of the 
following year in which their project was approved for program participation to complete their 
project, have their project inspected and submit all required information to the Company. As part 
of this process, the program administrator reviews and approves the final installation, including 
equipment ratings, and completes an on-site inspection which includes photo documentation of 
the project. After the project is inspected, the program administrator reconciles final invoices 
submitted by the participant to determine installed system costs. While projects close throughout 
the year, the closing of many projects occur near or even after the January 31st completion 
deadline. This trend has continued throughout the 2009 close process, with the program 
administrator having approximately ten inspections and project reconciliations remaining at this 
time. 
 
In order to allow the program administrator sufficient time to close the remaining projects and 
gather the project information necessary to generate a complete 2009 program report, Rocky 
Mountain Power respectfully requests an extension of the March 1st due date of this report and 
permission to file the report no later than March 15, 2010.  
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Inquiries regarding this request may be directed to Dave Taylor, manager of Utah regulatory 
affairs, at (801) 220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 


